Dear All,
 
This is to notify you that updated car stickers are now available at the office of Director, Security & Safety Services.
 
NOTE:
1.   For the first time; bring the original logbook (in your name) and the staff or student ID (Current).
 
2.   For renewal; bring the old sticker and the staff or student ID (Current).
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]3.   For students whose current student IDs are not printed, bring a print out of the status page.
 
For more information call 020 491 3191.

